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2019	SVPOA	membership	additions	and	changes	

	
Contact	information	for	new	members	and	updates	for	current	members	are	
available	to	download,	print,	and	insert	in	your	directory:	
http://skyvalleypoa.net/wp-
content/uploads/2019/01/2019_01_SVPOA_members_update.pdf		
	
Your	SVPOA	board	wishes	you	health	and	happiness	in	the	New	Year!	
	


